
Redgrave  LLP  Leaders  Named
2019  ‘Women  Worth  Watching’
by Journal
Redgrave LLP partners Mathea K.E. Bulander, and Christine P.
Payne, and managing director Staci D. Kaliner were named to
the 2019 “Women Worth Watching” list published by Profiles in
Diversity Journal.

Now in its 18th edition, “Women Worth Watching” recognizes
women executives who are leading the way to excellence in the
workplace, marketplace, and the world. The award winners were
profiled in the summer 2019 edition of Profiles in Diversity
Journal,  which  is  dedicated  to  promoting  and  advancing
diversity  and  inclusion  in  the  corporate,  government,
nonprofit,  higher  education,  and  military  sectors.

To read the “Women Worth Watching” summer 2019 edition, visit
http://www.womenworthwatching.com/.
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